WJXT

BROADCAST HOUSE *r JACKSONVILLE 7T, FLORIDA

July 9, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear lMr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much
for sending us a reception report and this
will confirm that revort of June 23, 1964.

The past several weeks
we have received many cards and letters
ranging in area from Nebraska to New fork
to Cuba (our Navy base) so our signal has
really been skipning about the country and
we are delighted to hear from our "dx"
viewers.

Again, thanks for taking
time to write and mav I wish you many hours
of fine entertainment from the television
industry.

Sincerely yours,
95(;;,/:4/7 M Lo

Dorothy M. Pape
Engineering
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